
From,

Avinash Saksena, H.J.S.

Presiding Officer,

Land Acquisition Rehabilitation 

and Resettlement Authority, Lucknow.

To,

Sri Rohit Agarwal, H.J.S.

Joint Registrar (J) (Budget),

Hon'ble High Court, Allahabad.

Sub: Regarding Submission of Property Statement.

Sir,

It is not most respectfully submitted that I have submitted details of

my property statement on e-Services Portal on 22-12-2021 vide application

I.D. No. 7276.

Further,  it  is  submitted  that  due  to  Covid-19  pandemic  and  non

availability of Internet facility in the Office of LARRA, Lucknow, I was not

able to submit the details of my property statement in time.

It  is,  therefore,  most  respectfully  prayed that  this  application may

kindly be allowed and the delay in filing the property statement, may kindly

be condoned and the matter may kindly be place before the Hon'ble Court

for kind and sympathetic consideration.

With highest regards,

Date: 22-12-2021 Yours faithfully

(Avinash Saksena)

Presiding Officer

Land Acquisition Rehabilitation 

and Resettlement Authority,

Lucknow.


